August 4, 2008

G.S. Jones
8347 Ohio River Boulevard
Pittsburgh, PA 15202

Dear Mr. Bair:
We could not have been more pleased with the

overall quality of workmanship and professionalism
that G.S. Jones displayed when completing the

repairs on our home. We recently had substantial
water damage that involved replacement of wallpaper,
removal of insulation, plaster repair, and rug cleaning.
A situation that was viewed as a nightmare to us was a
routine job for G.S. Jones. Their staff was very
knowledgeable and always available to answer our
questions or concerns.

If you want a quality job done in a timely fashion
with professionals who pay attention to every detail,
then G.S.Jones is your best choice for a restoration
company. They honestly deserve a 5 Star Rating.
Thanks, G.S. Jones. We are forever grateful.

Sincerely
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Tom and Elaine Kristan

Irwin, PA 15642



